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Nursery feed the ducks at the Rivelin
Valley!

This week the children in Nursery visited 
the Rivelin Valley. The children loved 
visiting this amazing place on our 
doorstep and even had time to feed the 
ducks!

Red Nose Day

Today the school was turned a brilliant shade of red as children
and staff dressed in red to celebrate Red Nose Day. It was 
wonderful to see  all the different outfits children were wearing
and thank you for all the £1 donations as well. These really 
do add up and contribute to help such a worthwhile cause
like Red Nose Day.  

Y4 visit Yorkshire Water 

The Pipistrelles had a great time at Yorkshire Water this week. Using 
their Core Value of curiosity, they explored how water is processed, 
all about the water cycle and even, what happens to all our sewage! It 
was such a fun, informative trip, the Y4 children did our school proud. 
Well done Y4!

Mother’s Day Pop up market   

This Friday the PTA ran a special pop-up market for Mother’s 
Day. Children were able to buy a small gift to give to their 
mother, step-mother, grandmother or anyone special in their 
lives. A big thank you to the PTA for organising the pop-up 
market!


